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Doniphan Co Commission approves overlay projects
(KNZA)--The Doniphan County Commission has approved three asphalt overlay
projects totaling more than $1.5 million.

According to the unofficial minutes from Monday's meeting, the Commission
voted unanimously to forego chip seal projects this year and contract with Herzog
Contracting Corporation to overlay portions of three county roads.

They include 240th Road in the 1st District from the east city limits of Highland
to Eminence Road, a portion of Mesquito Creek Road in the 2nd District and part
of Treece Road in the 3rd District.

In other business, the Commission approved a requested pay increase from

Doniphan County Services and Workskills for senior meal delivery service from
$20 to $25 per day.
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